
 

 

Board Report Mineola Primary School/November 2012 

 Current enrollment is 431. 

 The Fall Festival sponsored by the PTP grossed $5,542.01. 

 The first grade visited the planetarium at Tyler Junior College on the 7th in 

conjunction with their science curriculum.  

 The Fort Worth Opera performed the Bremen Town Musicians for 

Kindergarten, First and Second grades on the 8th. The program focused on 

character traits of a good citizen. 

 On November 12th, the first grade sang in the Veterans Day program at the 

high school.  

 Report cards were sent home on the 13th.  

 Our Thanksgiving Feast for students and their families was held on the 15th 

with a huge turnout. 

 On the 19th the first grade will hold their Pow-Wow in conjunction with 

their studies of Native Americans and pilgrims.  

 On the 19th, we will conduct our “Say No to Bullies” parade.  

 College jersey day will be held on the 20th. 

 The Head Start staff will conduct a parent meeting on the 29th.  

 


